
Trumps Green Infant School is committed to safeguarding, child protection and promoting the welfare of children and young people.
We expect all members of the school community including staff, parents, carers, volunteers and governors to demonstrably share this commitment.

Dear Parents/Carers,

What a wonderful year it has been, looking back it has gone so quickly.

The children have all been successful in a holistic way.  They have all achieved well and 
made super progress across the curriculum and within all wider aspects of school life. 

SUMMER FAIR
The Summer Fair was such a lovely occasion – it was great to 
see you all there.  So many of our ex pupils and families came 
which was so lovely.  The organisation was slick and calm, many 
of you came to set up early in the morning and stayed to the 
end to clear up which we appreciate.

YEAR 2

The Year 2’s had an amazing day yesterday starting with their 
end of year assembly.  They showcased all their learning with 
recollections, drama, song and dance and performed with 
confidence and enthusiasm.  We were all mesmerised by the 
photo ensemble with reminders of the children’s three years 
with us – it has all been an adventure.  The children loved 
their party with fun activities and a party tea thanks to the 
FOTG volunteers.

FOTG
We have been so fortunate to have been able to enrich our 
curriculum with so many exciting and additional events and 
treats due to the magnificent fund raising led by the FOTG 
committee whom we wish to extend a huge thank you to.  All 
families have supported such fundraising events so a huge 
thank you to you all.

The FOTG has raised a magnificent £14 000 for the benefit 
of all the children’s learning, their experiences and their well-
being. 
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MINDFUL MUSIC

Today we ended special events with our “Mindful Music” 
Concert where our children who have piano and singing lessons 
performed to their families.  It was beautiful to watch and 
listen to such young children reading music and performing in 
such a dignified and calm way.  We were all mesmerised.

END OF TERM 
PARTY/PICNIC

Thank you for the invitation to teachers to the end of term 
party/picnic today.  What a  lovely way to end the year.  I 
have parent tours this afternoon so will be unable to pop by 
but the teachers will feed back as to all the fun being had.

THANK YOU

Thank you so much from all of us for the lovely thank you 
cards, messages and gifts.  You are all so kind and generous 
and it is much appreciated.  We have the most amazing team 
of staff here at Trumps as you know, and likewise we have 
the most wonderful children and families.

Thank you all for your continued support of our school – we 
strive to continue to provide the very best for our children, 
never resting on our laurels and always thinking of what we 
can do to support and enhance their learning journey.

We are saying goodbye to our Year 2 children.  We wish them well as they take their 
next steps on their learning journey to their respective junior schools. We see all our ex 
pupils as so many return to see us – a particularly lovely occasion is when Year 2, each 
year, go to St Ann’s to watch their Year 6 leavers play.  So we never really say goodbye.  

We are looking forward to September welcoming back our new Butterflies, Dragonflies, 
Poppies and Sunflowers and our brand new Caterpillars.

Wishing you all the most fun and relaxing Summer holidays

With warm wishes from all the team at Trumps
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EVENT DATE TIME

AUTUMN TERM 2023

INSET DAY (School closed) Friday 1 September

INSET DAY (School closed) Monday 4 September

SCHOOL STARTS Tuesday 5 September 9.00 am

HALF TERM Monday 23 October - Friday 27 October

AUTUMN TERM ENDS Friday 15 December 1.15 pm

SPRING TERM 2024

INSET DAY (School closed) Tuesday 2 January 

SCHOOL STARTS Wednesday 3 January 9.00 am

HALF TERM Monday 12 February - Friday 16 February

SPRING TERM ENDS Thursday 28 March 1.15 pm

EASTER HOLIDAYS Friday 29 March - Friday 12 April

SUMMER TERM 2024

INSET DAY (School closed) Monday 15 April

SCHOOL STARTS Tuesday 16 April 9.00 am

BANK HOLIDAY (School closed) Monday 6 May

INSET DAY (School closed) Friday 24 May

HALF TERM Monday 27 May - Friday 31 May

SCHOOL STARTS Monday 3 June 9.00 am

SUMMER TERM ENDS Tuesday 23 July 1.15 pm

CALENDAR    
2023-2024


